
Extend Your Growing Season !                                    
Learn How with Lubbock Master Gardeners 

Saturday, September 17, 2011 

Lubbock Memorial Arboretum, 4111 University 

9:30 a.m.—3:30 p.m. 

Cost:  $40  Lunch included 

Presenter:  Russ Wallace, Ph.D.  Extension Vegetable Specialist 

Learn how to grow cool season vegetables and extend the growing season for warm               
season vegetables by using high tunnels, low tunnels and cold frames.  Dr. Wallace will 

demonstrate construction of a cold frame, and we will auction the cold frame  at the end 
of the workshop.  All proceeds benefit the educational programs of Lubbock Master       

Gardeners and the Lubbock Memorial Arboretum. 

 

To Register  

 Visit our website:  lubbockmastergardeners.org   

or call Des Dunn, 797-7891 

Deadline for registration is September 10th. 

 

                 



Extend your growing season!
Learn how with the

Lubbock master gardeners!

JOIN US FOR A WORKSHOP 
GROWING COOL SEASON VEGETABLES AND HERBS IN 

HIGH TUNNELS, LOW TUNNELS AND COLD FRAMES

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2011
LUBBOCK MEMORIAL ARBORETUM

9:30 A.M. TO 3:00 P.M.
$40, LUNCH INCLUDED

9:30 am registration, coffee

10:00 am russ Wallace, Ph.D., texas agrilife extension, vegetable 
specialist

Advantages of growing in a high tunnel, use of low tunnels and cold 
frames to grow cool season vegetables and extend the 
growing season for warm season vegetables.

12:00 pm lunch

1:15 pm demonstration and construction of raised bed covers

demonstration and construction of a cold frame

we will be auctioning the raised bed and cover and the cold 
frame at the end of the workshop. Proceeds to benefit 
Lubbock master gardeners and the Lubbock memorial 

arboretum.

NAME:______________________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________________

Phone:_____________________________________________________________

Send your registration by sept. 10th to: 
Desire Dunn
5924 Erskine
Lubbock, TX  79416
Make checks payable to: Lubbock master gardeners assoc.


